
MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  September 24, 2024 

TO:   Mayor & City Council 

CC:  Mercy Rushing, City Manager 

From:   Doris Newman, Main Street Manager 

Subject:  Main Street Board vacancy 

 

Background information 

A three-year term position has arisen due to Wanda Dubbs terming off.  Corinne Murdock is 
willing to serve as a member of the Main Street Board. Her residency has been verified as in the 
Mineola School District. She has expressed her interest in our town. Corinne serves as the 
Deputy Director for State Representative Cole Hefner and has volunteered at the Mineola 
Animal Shelter for almost a year assisting with social media, socialization and exercising of the 
animals.  

Recommendation 

Not only do I recommend Corinne Murdock for the position previously help by Wanda Dubbs, 
but the Main Street Board believes she will ben asset to our team as well.  
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